
 
 

 

MACS Crookfur 

Bulletin News Update 

17th August 2016                                                

Breakfast Club at Crookfur – As you are aware, due to the extensive works being 

carried out at Crookfur for this year and until the end of term in 2017, we will update 

you on a regular basis of necessary information. 

At this time the car park is out of bounds due to health and safety regulations from 

the building company.   We have been advised this is a temporary arrangement, 

however we are hoping that we can organise a drop off time in the morning in the 

near future.   We ask that you understand this is outwith our control at this time. 

We have a very busy breakfast club this new term and on most days we have full 

numbers.   Please remember any changes to your places at the breakfast club 

require a month’s notice. 

After-School Care Service – Due to the temporary cabins erected and change of 

classrooms, all our staff are on collections and bringing all the children into the dining 

hall for a full register check when school ends each day.   The children are then 

given the opportunity to use the toilets and also fill their water bottles.  By this time it 

is approx. 3.40pm.   The coach is coming from Clarkston and is caught up in all local 

schools traffic, therefore it is not arriving at Crookfur until approx. 3.45pm and we are 

not arriving at Fairweather Hall until 4.00pm.  This will be monitored by all staff and 

any further feedback passed on to all parents. 

Fairweather Hall:  When you collect your child/children please come to the side fire 

door which will have a MACS sign on the door and doorbell.  The front door onto the 

main Barrhead Road will remain closed and is accessible for emergency exit only.   

Please note on a THURSDAY we will be using The Edge which is the building 

attached to the Fairweather Hall.  The entrance to The Edge is straight from the car 

park.    

Childrens Belongings:  We will be encouraging all children to remember to bring all 

their belongings from class when the bells rings, as once all children are accounted 

for we will be heading down to the bus to take us to Fairweather Hall.  Any 

belongings left behind by your child will need to wait until the next morning for them 

to retrieve.  We ask that you speak to your child about their belongings and work with 

our staff in understanding we cannot return to classrooms.   
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Getting In Touch With Us: If your child is not attending MACS as they are off school sick or 

otherwise, or if someone else is collecting your child, please contact Carly for Breakfast Club 

and Elaine for After-School Care.   This is important for the after-school care as we will be 

held up for the bus to Fairweather Hall if you do not advise us and we have to make contact 

with yourself.   If you would like to arrange a meeting to discuss any issues then please 

contact Elaine who will be happy to meet at a time suitable to yourself. 

Crookfur Landline: Will be unavailable.  

Please contact    Carly 07725 249 467   or       Elaine: 07725 249 458 
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